
 
KTU/EX-VI#2/2829/2022 06.02.2025

NOTIFICATION
 

It is hereby informed that the exam registration to B.Tech S8(R,S) Exam April 2025 (2019
Scheme) is now open to the Regular (including students having FE Grade)  students/ colleges,

as detailed below. 

Name of the examination in the

portal (AY: 2024-25)
 : B.Tech S8(R,S) Exam April 2025 (2019 Scheme)

Student registration  : up to 17.02.2025 (Monday) 

Submission by college  : up to 19.02.2025 (Wednesday)

NOTE:

Submission of Exam registration at college level is mandatory for generating the Hall
Tickets of the students.
Requests for additional time to complete the exam registration will not be
considered under any circumstances.

Dr. VINU THOMAS
Controller of Examinations

* This is a computer system (Digital File) generated letter. Hence there is no need for a physical

signature.


